
  

Boulogne-Billancourt, 10 March 2015 

 

 

 

It is with deep regret that we learned of the accident that took place during filming of the 

programme Dropped. 

Nonce Paolini and all the teams at TF1 express their deepest sympathy for the pain suffered by the 

victims’ families and loved ones during this difficult time. 
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